
Omega School Update 

Dear Brethren,

We send you many greetings and thankfulness from Uganda, especially from Omega School community.  We 
appreciate the spiritual, financial, and moral support given to these youngsters.  May the Almighty God bless you in 
great quantity.  1st term, 2024 started on February 5th .   Children happily returned to school this academic year 
with a determined readiness to start up their serious class work.   All daily routine programs are running with God’s 
help and provision. The total enrollment as of this month, March, 2024 is 486.


Our classroom teachers are working hard and lessons are going on smoothly.  We thank God that He is always with us 
to enable us to attain school supplies, food, medical supplies, and many other resources needed to care for the children 
and the school.  We seem to have a big chance to stand out from the crowd because of the outstanding charity service 
we give to the poor and needy children and orphans. It’s important that you know that last year’s donation of new 
shoes, our annual birthday and Christmas party with gifts for all, has ignited community trust and love for Omega 
School and all servants in general.


We are working hard to see that our candidate class (seventh grade) of thirty pupils, twelve (12) boys and eighteen (18) 
girls, thirty in total, do well and all other classes excel with wonderful grades. This school term will come to an end on 
Friday, the  3rd of May. We kindly ask you to pray for us regularly so allgoes well to end term. Allow me to end here for 
now saluting you all in Jesus name.

Amen.

Fred Tumwebaze


To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


Fred Tumwebaze

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by April 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.
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